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Two weeks Faculty Development program on “Emerging 

Trends in Computer Science &IT” was organized by 

BVICAM in collaboration with IEEE Computer Society 

(Delhi section), CSI Division-I & ISTE Delhi Section from 

16th -27th May, 2016. Ms. Meenu Gupta, Assistant 

professor of Information Technology Department attended 

the FDP program. The main aim of program was to 

strengthen the backbone of nation by improving the 

quality of education and enhancing the level of technical 

Teaching-Learning Process. 

 

 

 
 

 



 


